MGPI Staff
Dr.Fred Kindhart, Director
David Wade, Asst. Director
Richard Vance, Pre-Press
Jenna Gherardini, Prayer Letters

August 2023

Thank you from MGPI!

Ps 68:11, "The Lord gave the word: great was the company of those that published it."

Dear Pastors and praying friends,

Greeting in that name above all others, Jesus Christ our Lord!

Once again we write to thank you for the prayers and support for MGPI. It is such an encouragement to have folks like you standing with us and praying as we endeavor to print and share the Gospel.

I know I have mentioned to you that the price of paper has gone up and we had hoped it would come back down to its original prices, but it hasn't. We can readily find paper now, but the price is almost three times what it was in 2021.

We hadn't shared the cost of these increases until just recently because it began to cost us more to print the tracts than we were receiving in donations for the cost of printing. Thank you to those of you that send donations for paper as this is a bigger help to us now than ever.

That being said we ask you to pray with us. We just received a request for 300,000 Spanish tracts for the Hispanic world. Most if not all of these will go to Honduras and Nicaragua. Just the price of the paper will be at least \$3000.00 Pray that we can raise this as we don't want to charge the missionaries anything for the tracts we provide them.

May many souls be saved and God receive much glory through the Gospel on the printed page!

Gred A. Kindhart

Dr. Fred Kindhart and the Staff at MGPI

Reaching the world for Christ through the printed page

A ministry of Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc.

Mailing Address: PO Box 533, Braselton GA 30517

Physical Location: 4418 Hwy 332, Hoschton GA 30548

Phone: 706.654.1548 Fax: 706.654.1520 Website: mgpi.org

Email: printshop@mwbm.org